So in the interests of promoting good
news, here is another piece. Hank Boerner,
columnist with this magazine for the last
twelve years, is well known nationally
and internationally for his work in cor-
porate governance. In September 2011 he
was named to the National Association
of Corporate Directors (NACD) list of
100 “People to Watch,” in recognition of
his outstanding “commitment to NACD’s
mission of promoting board diversity
and boardroom excellence by his more
than 30 years of involvement in corpo-
rate governance affairs.” The fact that
he was named to a list of “People to
Watch” of course suggests that the NACD
think that the best is yet to come. Here
at Corporate Finance Review, we think so
too. Congratulations, Hank, on an honor
richly deserved. And here’s to the next
ten years. ll





